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January 4, 2023 

TO:  Sam Orth III, Director and CIO, Department of Technology 

From:  Bill Wight, IT Security Officer 

Through: Ihab Tadros, Assistant Director, DoT 

SUBJECT: Ranking of Offerors for RFQ022363, IT and Cybersecurity Products and Services 

 

The evaluation committee for RFQ022363 submits this ranking of offerors, including the explanation of 

the basis for the ranking, to Sam Orth III, Director and CIO, Department of Technology (DoT) for 

consideration and for inclusion with the associated contract file. 

Pursuant to CCO 329.27, DoT, through utilization of requests for statements of qualifications, received 

twelve (12) responsive statements of qualifications in response to RFQ022363 for IT and Cybersecurity 

Products and Services. A five (5) member evaluation committee representing the City Auditor’s Office, 

Public Utilities, Finance and Management, Public Safety and Technology evaluated and scored statements 

of qualifications. The committee selected the top five (5) scoring offerors for further consideration and 

requested technical proposals from each. 

Selected offerors presented technical proposals to the committee during which they answered questions 

and received feedback from the committee. Offerors were then given equal opportunity to revise their 

proposals by providing an addendum and revised costs. 

In accordance with subsection (g), the committee ranked the revised technical proposals based on the 

quality and feasibility of each proposal, taking specific consideration of the proposed plan and schedule, 

the assumptions used to develop the technical proposal and associated costs, statements of allocation of 

work responsibilities between offeror and city, requested work or responsibility that the offeror will not 

provide, exceptions to the City’s standard terms and condition and fixed cost pricing estimates for the 

proposed technical proposal. 

On this basis, the committee ranked all remaining offerors as follows: (1) RSM; (2) CAI; (3) Crowe; (4) 

Plante Moran; (5) Deloitte. 

If you have any questions please contact Bill Wight (645-5390). 

 

CC: Tom Noorkah, City Auditor’s Office 

Sonia Krammes, Department of Public Utilities 

Ryan Rackley, Department of Finance and Management 

Jason Mather, Department of Technology 

Christian Selch, Department of Technology 
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